Bell, Leslie

From: Crane, Jud

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 10:54 AM
To: Bell, Leslie

Subject: RE: FSNA award results

When do you plan to take this to the board? | won’t be at the next board meeting, Oct 24, and want to be there when
we announce the winners. Nov 14" is a night meeting, but Dec 12" may be a better option since it’s a day meeting.

From: Bell, Leslie <BellL@santarosa.k12.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 9:28 AM

To: _Cafeteria Managers <CafeteriaManagers@santarosa.k12.fl.us>
Subject: FSNA award results

Managers,

It is with great pride and pleasure | share with you the results of the Florida School Nutrition Association
conference from this past weekend.

Please join me in congratulating the following employees:
Smart Start Ward
Secondary Level

Karen Petsch- GBH

Employee of the year
Carmen Swafford

Manager of the year
Sara Rios

Presidents Awards

Gold Level

Sara Rios

The completion was very good this year, but all of you did a fabulous job on your state award
submission. There were several award category’s that we did not have a single submission for. That will
change for this year.

Way to go Santa Rosa! Great play to work and live.

Leslie



